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Larry Siegel at Barbarossa 

We had the occasion to write about Larry 
Siegel, the famous American photographer 
residing for a time in Lodi, in the course of an 
interview which we published in Il Cittadino 
on Monday. Last Friday, Siegel who, we will 
remind you, is a professional photographer, 
teacher, and artist was the guest of the 
"Barbarossa" photography club. Members and 
non-members were able to encounter the 
photographer and his works for a two hour 
session during which Siegel presented about 
fifty black and white photographs taken 
during the last four years: Mexican and US 
landscapes, portraits, even a glimpse of Lodi 
immortalized by his lens.  

The work, which is the result of the fortuitous 
encounter between man and various 
situations, found an attentive public ready for 

a dialogue with a photographer from a 
photographic school, with many similarities 
to the European one, but with inevitable 
stylistic differences. There were many 
questions for Larry Siegel, especially about 
his  printing techniques, which yields such 
subtle shades of gray. Despite some linguistic 
difficulties (as Siegel understands Italian but 
does not speak it perfectly—though he 
succeeds most often in making himself clear) 
the discussion created a climate of exchange 
between the two photographic cultures, 
between different ways of interpreting the 
pose, the framing and the production of the 
print.  

Larry Siegel's photographs combine a happy 
intuition with a perfect technique, this was 
clear to everyone present. His works calls for 
careful attention, it is not enough to quickly 
pass the eyes over them. Perhaps the 
opportunity for this tranquil view was missing 
the other night, but the evening was an  
entirely successful moment of encounter 
between an artist who has made of light a 
means of expression and an audience that, 
while representing the methods of a different 
school of photography did not fail to 
appreciate this exceptional opportunity.  

(translated from Italian)


